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        Wednesday 19th September, 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Harvest Service – 10:00-10:30am 
 
On Wednesday 27th September, we will be celebrating Harvest.  The theme of this year’s celebration 
is ‘care in our community’ with ‘care’ being one of our School Values.  Children will participate in a 
service in our school hall.  Our celebration will include a short input from each class, along with songs, 
words and prayer. All are welcome! 
 
As part of the Harvest celebrations, we would like to ask each child to bring in a non-perishable item 
of store cupboard foods from the list below please. All items collected will be donated to a local charity 
– Horsham Matters who run the Horsham District Food Bank, part of the Trussell Trust network of 
food banks. 
 
Our wish list includes the following items: 

• Pasta sauce 

• Instant noodles 

• Long life milk 

• Coffee 

• Custard 

• Squash 

• Tinned meat 
 

Donations can be left in the Excess Hall at pick-up on Tuesday 26th and drop-off on Wednesday 27th 
September. Donations are being collected by the food bank. 
 
If you would prefer to make a monetary donation you can do so here: 
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/helpingthoseincrisis 
 
 
We thank you in advance for your support, 
 
 

Will McDonald    
Headteacher  
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